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Danbury Safety Building Committee 

August 29, 2024 

Danbury Town Hall 

Members Present: James Farmer, Becky Huntoon (Admin PD), Jessica Hatch (Chair), Jon Johnson,  
Chris Huyler, Chris Kelby (Police Chief), 

Members Absent: David Cummings, Lenny Ryan, Steve Kulacz, Marilyn Godfrey, Jeremy Martin (Fire 
Chief), Anna Hullinger 

Public Present:  

Meeting Opened at 7:05 PM by Hatch 

Motion by Farmer to accept the meeting Minutes from August 8 as presented; 2nd by Hatch; all in 
favor. 

Huyler presented his sketches with feedback from the last meeting, provided a couple of outlines 
for further details that could be added later; adapted Johnson’s sketch from last time to larger 
paper.  

Johnson presented his sketch in more detail with a clearer design.  

Discussion regarding all the sketch designs presented, and suggested edits for all.  

The goal for the next meeting is to decide on a design as a group, so that a quote can be obtained. 

Ryan invited members of this committee to the CIP meeting that has once again been continued, 
on September 17 at 7 PM. The purpose of the CIP is to plan for the future, not just budget for the 
present. This project we’ve been working on is for both. 

The next meeting will be September 12, 2024, at 7 PM: Town Hall. 

 

Meetings will be held on the 2nd Thursday of the Month at 7pm. These dates have been posted on 
the Town Website.  

Motion to Adjourn by Farmer, 2nd by Kelby, all in favor.  Meeting Adjourned at 8:15 PM. 


